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 On November 20, 2017, WANRack, LLC filed a letter informing the Commission 

of its intent to reorganize its corporate structure. WANRack’s letter caused a new file to 

open, but the Commission does not need to take any action in response to that letter. 

Therefore, this file will be closed.  

      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 21st day of November, 2017 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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